
PUBLIC HEARING  P&Z DECEMBER 9, 2015 

 

REGINA BENTON IS ASKING FOR A RECCOMMENDATION FROM THE PLANNING & 

ZONING COMMISSION TO AMMEND ORDINANCE # 259 – PAVING OF STREETS. 

THIS REQUEST WILL BE REVIEWED BY THE PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION ON 

DECEMBER 9, 2015 @6PM IN THE ABITA SPRINGS CONFERENCE ROOM. ALL 

INTRESTED PARTIES ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND. 


